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No Additional Issuances of P-EBT Approved or Announced for October Says USVI 

Department of Human Services  

(US VIRGIN ISLANDS) - In June 2020, the Virgin Islands Department of Human Services 

(DHS) received approval from the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA), Food and Nutrition 

Service (FNS) to implement an emergency Pandemic EBT program (P-EBT). P-EBT was and is 

granted as a one-time issuance, not a monthly benefit. 

There was no guarantee that a second round of P-EBT benefits would be issued for the 2020/2021 

school year.  However, because most schools started the year virtually and without school lunch 

programs up and running, a second issuance was granted for August and September. No issuance 

has been approved or announced for October by the federal agencies.   

Please be aware however that both the DHS Head Start program and the V.I. Department 

of Education have announced meal distribution schedules that are now active.   

For more information, please visit the Department of Human Services website, www.dhs.gov.vi 

or on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/usvidhs) at US Virgin Islands Department of Human 

Services.  

 

For more information on Covid19, the new strain of coronavirus, please visit the USVI Department 

of Health's website, www.doh.vi.gov/coronavirus  or text COVID19USVI to 888777.  

#COVID19USVI 

 

The Department of Human Services (VIDHS) exists to provide social services to members in our 

community with diverse needs.  In times of national uncertainty and hardship we act as a safety-

net and exist to inspire hope and empower change through non-judgmental, quality delivery of 

needed services and resources. Please visit the Department of Human Services website, 

www.dhs.gov.vi for more information. 

 

 

-END- 

mailto:Michelle.Francis@dhs.vi.gov
http://www.dhs.gov.vi/
https://www.facebook.com/usvidhs
http://www.doh.vi.gov/coronavirus
http://www.dhs.gov.vi/

